
                                    
   

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 25th September, Year 6 pupils will be attending the 
REACT Foundation Annual Science & Engineering Show at Lakes College. 
The show ‘Out of this World’ coincides with the 50th anniversary of the 
Apollo 11 Landing. 
 
Please bring your child into school at the normal time. We will be leaving 
after registration and will return for lunch as normal. 
 
The performance is free; however, we are asking for a contribution of 
£2.00 per child towards transport costs. Please complete the slip below 
and return it to school by Monday 23rd September. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Year 6 Staff 

 

 
Year 6 React Show – 25th September 2018 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ to 
participate in the trip to Lakes College. I enclose £2.00 to cover the cost 
of the trip. 
 
Signed _______________________________  
 
Relationship to child ____________________________ 
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